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20.3.2022 
Easter Bonnet Parade 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
As part of our Easter celebrations, we would like to invite you to our Easter bonnet 
parade.  
We would like to all children to use the skills they have learnt and developed, such 
as designing, drawing, cutting, collaging and painting to make an Easter bonnet at 
home. These can be as simple or elaborate as you like, but we would like them to 
be as much of the children’s work as possible. If you need any ideas or support, 
please ask a member of the Reception team.  
Please could we ask that all bonnets are named and in school for Thursday 30th 
April. The parade will take place on Friday 31st  April at 2.30pm on the 
playground where you drop off and pick up from. We will open the red gates 
early at 2:25pm, the parade will then commence at 2:30pm. Once the parade 
has finished we will take children back into school to collect their belongings and 
then dismiss them as usual.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
The Reception Team  
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